
Bargaining Report – August 5, 2015 

The Bargaining committee sat with our attorney today and reviewed contractual language and our positions on 

information requests. We worked on Local issues to present to the company. Presently no meetings are scheduled 

with the company. We continue to move forward with our efforts to bring a fair contract to our members. We are 

coordinating our retiree efforts through our Retiree Committee to discuss how our retirees can assist us in our 

mobilization. This is OUR contract…we all need to be involved. Please step forward and help when we call on you.  

Continue to do a quality job. We are the best choice and these are OUR customers. We are Union! 

Stay in contact with your stewards and Chief Stewards. We will update the information line 609-448-0827,  go to 

the app store for our app, the IBEW Local 827 Facebook page, and the Local’s website www.ibew827.com as 

information becomes available. We are one day stronger than we have to be. 

Get involved, stay informed, and attend your general membership meetings. 

Your Bargaining Committee reminds you……..Work Safe-Be Strong- Stay United  

 

 

http://www.ibew827.com/

